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Weekly update on work at Newcastle East Public School 

To keep the community informed during ongoing construction and remediation work, we will continue to 
produce weekly updates in the lead up to completion of work.  

Work between Monday 20 April and Sunday 26 April 2020 

New Building (Building E) 

The new building is finished. Only minor defect rectification works remain and are being progressively addressed. 

Heritage building 

Work continues on the heritage building, including refurbishing the administration area, slating of the roof tiles, 
guttering, downpipes, refurbishing the chimneys and gable and eave restoration works.  Current work hours are 
7:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Saturday and 8:00am to 4:00pm on Sundays. 

Playground remediation 

We are continuing to finalise the detailed design for the playground remediation work in preparation for 
tendering and procurement of services in May 2020.  

Keeping you updated 

Thank you for your understanding during this important work. We will continue to provide weekly updates to the 
school community. We welcome any enquiries regarding work at Newcastle East Public School.  

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
New South Wales. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students 
and supports growth in the local economy.  

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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